
 

 

 

 

 

 

3
rd

 July 2015 Newsletter  

Football tournament at Wylam First School 

The joint Humshaugh/Newbrough team showed exceptional team spirit at The Friendship Shield on Friday 19
th

 June.  

They won their first two matches 1-0 and 6-0 but were then knocked out 2-1 by Darras Hall First School who went on 

to be runners up.  Congratulations to Ben, Scott, Izzy and Amy and thanks to Gwyn for helping with transport. 

 

First School Swimming Gala 

Ben, Amy, Izzy, Bella and Holly represented the school in a joint Humshaugh/Newbrough swimming team at the 

Wentworth on Monday 22
nd

 June.  The atmosphere at the event and the children and staff came home proud of 

their efforts, despite not making the finals.  Thanks to Tim, Liane and Robin for supporting the children. 

 

Snow White 

After entertaining Newbrough pupils and Humshaugh and District Pre-School at the dress rehearsal on Wednesday, 

the children performed their version of Snow White to packed audiences at 9.15am and 6.30pm on Thursday.  I was 

hugely proud of the children and am very grateful to Mrs Long, Mrs Blythe and Julie Thompson for their dedication 

and hard work involved in the production of the show.  Some of the comments from the audience were: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to our official photographer Gwyn.  Please look out for photos appearing on the website soon. 

 

Mrs Newson’s Coast and Castles ride 

Thank you to everyone who sponsored Mrs Newson for her 100 mile cycle ride from Melrose to Druridge Bay last 

weekend.  You have helped to raise £425 for British Heart Foundation. 

 

Family Fun Day 

Please support this event which will be held at school on Sunday 5
th

 July from 1-4pm.  Mrs Blythe, Mrs Long and Mrs 

Newson have all agreed to be soaked in the stocks (by children only!)  There are many other stalls and events to 

entertain the whole family, including the famous wheelbarrow race to The Crown Inn. 

 

Other dates for your diary.   

Monday 6
th

 July: -Sports Day. 

Thursday 9
th

 July: Leavers Service in the school hall, 9.15am.  Everyone welcome. 

Monday 13
th

-Wednesday 15
th

 July: Year 4 residential to Broomley Grange. 

Friday 17
th

 July: Break up for the start of the Summer holidays.  

Tuesday 1
st

 September: Staff INSET Day. 

Wednesday 2
nd

 September: Children return to school for start of the Autumn term. 

 

 

It was wonderful to 

see the children 

performing with 

such enjoyment. 

Brilliant, 

spectacular and 

enchanting. 

That is one of the 

best shows I have 

ever seen! 

Mesmerising.  I 

didn’t want it to 

end. 



Kind regards, 

Cath Newson  (Headteacher) 

 

And in the end, everything’s turned out fine, 

Just like you hoped it would. 

After the storm the sun will shine, 

Just like you know it could. 

 

Snow White, July 2015 


